
KELLY CLUB AITKEN NEWSLETTER TERM 3 
 

 

OSHC number- 0467 772 667  Email- aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au 

 

We have had many themes and activities in the remaining 5 weeks of Term. During week 6 

we had World Cup week, followed by Book week, Father’s week, Grade 4’s week and AFL 

week. During this time there have been a variety of different activities including a lot of 

sports, crafts and cooking. The children have done an awesome job at getting involved and 

being engaged with the all the things we have been doing at Kelly Club.  

 

The children at Kelly Club have also been starting their own version of newsletters. The 

newsletters can be located on the sign in/out table. We encourage everyone to have a read, 

as our children put a lot of thought and effort into the things they are writing about.  

 

Lastly, with school holidays just around the corner we ask for all families to please put in 

their holiday requests. Bookings throughout the term do not continue over the school 

holidays, so if you require any permanent days please let us know.  

 

Please read the holiday flyer attached carefully as there are some important changes in 

regards to bookings and fees.  

 
 

Where’s Wally? 

Can you find him in 

this group picture? 

 


